
PACIFIC PILOTAGE AUTHORITY 
1000 – 1130 West Pender Street 

Vancouver, B.C 

V6E 4A4 

 

 

 

NOTICE TO INDUSTRY 
 

 
Date Issued:  08 April 2013     Notice Number:  04/2013 

 

Subject:  Aerial Power Transmission Wires – Maud Island to Wilfred Point 
 

Geographic Area:   Seymour Narrows, BC 

 

Details:  Navigable clearance under the power transmission lines 

 

 

Guideline: 
 

(1) BC Hydro confirms that the safe navigable clearance under the Seymour Narrows aerial power 

transmission lines is fifty eight (58.0) metres.  

 

(2) The actual vertical distance below the transmission lines measured from highest high water 

(HHW) tide is in excess of fifty eight (58.0) metres. 

 

(3) The value for HHW is 5.30 metres. 

 

 

Please contact the undersigned at youngb@ppa.gc.ca or by telephone at 604-666-6771 if there are any 

queries or concerns. 

 

 

 

 

Brian Young 

 Director Marine Operations 

 

 

For other Notices to Industry please click on the link below 

http://www.ppa.gc.ca/text/notice_to_industry-e.html  
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